Kellie Martinec

From: bnewton@presidiotx.us

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 10:42 AM
To: rulescoordinator

Cc bnewton@presidiotx.us

Subject: Public Comment from Presidio MDD.
Importance: High

16 TAC §3.70

The Railroad Commission of Texas (Commission) proposes amendments to §3.70, relating to Pipeline Permits Required. The
Commission proposes the amendments in order to clarify and more specifically prescribe the procedure by which a pipeline
operator may identify itself as a common carrier, gas utility, or private line operator when applying for a new T-4 permit to
operate a pipeline or when renewing, amending, or cancelling an existing T-4 permit.

The Commission proposes amendments in subsection (a) to reword the requirement that certain pipeline operators must
obtain a T-4 permit, renewable annually, as provided in this rule... '

Dear Rail Road Commissioners,

The Presidio Municipal Development District has been working for years to bring a natural gas pipeline to Presidio, Texas. It
is key to our growth as a city. We trust that the RRC will implement the best practices rules that will construct natural gas
pipelines to our friends in the State of Chihuahua. We feel that is a win-win for all concerned. The PMDD is in support of
rules that will accommodate the construction of the Texas Mexico pipleline.

Sincerely

Brad Newton

Presidio PMDD Executive Director
Box 3329

Presidio, Texas 79845



